Dear parent / guardian,


I am asking your permission to allow your son / daughter to watch the film Pan’s Labyrinth (El laberinto del fauno in Spanish) in Spanish class. 

The film tells the story of a young girl who travels with her mother to live with her new stepfather, an officer in the Spanish army. It takes place in 1944, while the fascist army was still battling pockets of resistance from the Republicans. The young girl witnesses the brutality of the civil war while retreating more and more into a fantasy world, which she uses to cope with the violence. The film garnered much critical success and won three Oscars.
There are two reasons I would like to show this film:

1. It’s in Spanish; therefore, they will have to practice their listening comprehension skills.

2. The students will be studying the history of the Spanish Civil War and also having a seminar on an article about its present-day relevance. Students will gain a better understanding of the political and social atmosphere in Spain at the time.
It was given an R rating in the United States, primarily due to a few violent scenes. However, Common Sense Media rates is as appropriate for ages 15+; if you would like to read more about their assessment you can visit the website here: tinyurl.com/rvrstp7
Students are not required to watch the film. If they decide not to, or if you do not wish them to see it, there will be an alternative assignment also relating to the Spanish Civil War and the dictatorship of Franco which will involve reading about the history and answering comprehension questions.

I give my child permission to watch Pan’s Labyrinth.
Student name: __________________________
Parent Signature: __________________________
